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1 February 2002

Mr RM Young
Managing Director
C2 12 Systems

PO Box 171
RONDEBOSCH
7701

Dear Mr Young

Your letters dated 7 January and 24 January 2002 refers.

Kindly note that in our letter of 22 November 2002, we simply recorded certain
information that was brought to our attention. At no stage were any allegations
or accusations made against you. You were kindly requested to forward all
queries relating to the Joint Investigation into Strategic Defelnce Procurement
Packages directly to me and not to any of the staff mernbers oj: the office or any
of investigators.

We do not intend responding in detail to the queries contained in your letters
under reply.

Yours sincerely

.:~~.o.l-J Q

SA F AKIE
AUDITOR-GENERAL
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C.C Dr P Jordan -Chairperson: Audit Commission
Dr GG Woods -Chairperson: SCOPA
Dr FN Ginwala -Speaker National Asembly
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